Bag2School will be collecting from Overstone on
Wednesday 21st April. Please leave your unwanted
items in the carpark at drop off time and raise
money for your school. (Please see the ParentMail
sent on 23/3/21 for more information).

The PTA has a Facebook

page, like and follow us at The Gardening Group has started work at the front of
school but needs more volunteers. If you are interested in
Overstone PTA News helping please email pta@overstone-wing.org

No previous gardening experience required!

This term the PTA have agreed to donate £1500 towards the cost of books for the
accelerated reader programme and £375 for equalities books. In addition to this the
PTA have agreed to purchase headphones and splitters for KS1 and KS2 and wood

work tools and baking equipment for Nursery and Reception. Thank you for supporting
the PTA to make this happen.
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